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Article Submission 

 
Dear friend, 

 

Thank you for your willingness to contribute to the Karibu Foundation’s 

“Voices from the South” e- newsletter. The 2-page e-newsletter is circulated 

via e-mail each month, and it highlights the voices and experiences of our 

friends and partners throughout the Global South. 

 

 

 In order to fit into our 2-page limit, we kindly ask that any potential articles be kept 

to a length of 750-800 words. 

 

 If you are using excerpts from a longer text, we would be happy to include a link in 

the newsletter to the original text. Please let us know if you would like us to place 

the original text on our website, or if you have a website address to where the 

original text can be found. 

 

 Be specific:  give concrete examples; name names; don’t think primarily about 

broad concepts (peace, human rights, theology, etc.), but more about concrete 

alternatives or steps forward in creating a just world.   We particularly appreciate 

articles that point to issues being ignored or neglected by those in power, voices 

and perspectives that need to be heard or movements and/or initiatives that use 

analytical insight, moral courage, and strategic clarity in their struggle to create a 

just world.  Provide concrete advocacy aims, alternatives, and solutions – not 

just critiques. 

 

 If possible, we would also like to include photos that you have taken that are 

relevant to the article. If you have any photos that could be presented in the 

newsletter, we invite you to submit digital copies in as high-resolution as possible. 

 

 You are also invited to submit a photo of yourself to be included in the newsletter. 

 

 If you are representing an organization, we invite you to send a 2-3 sentence 

description of the organization that we can include in the newsletter. 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions: tyler@karibu.no. We 

thank you again for your willingness to contribute to “Voices from the South”. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Tyler Dale Hauger  

Information and Project Manager  

The Karibu Foundation 


